
TEMPLE BETH ZION 
 

Rabbi Edward M. Tenenbaum 

Cantor Janis Guralnick 
 

June 12, 2010 – Sivan 30, 5770 
 

KORAH / Numbers 16:1-18:32 / Maftir: Numbers 28:9-15/Haftarah: Isaiah 66:1-24 
 

Following the Sabbath Services there will be a 

Kiddush hosted by the Sisterhood. 

********************* 

      Donations have been received             
In Memory of       Remembered by 

Rose Gilson   Randy Gilson 

Hattie Nyrin   Mark Kogut 

Maxine Reiner   Thomas Sokolov 

Jenny Langer   Esther Stern 

Robert Weiss   Joseph Weiss 

Rachel Willens  Annette Kardish 

Rachel Willens  Jona Kardish 

Arnold Wagmeister  Mollie Wagmeister 

********************* 
  

 

 

Sidney & Joy Sharp  15 June               

********************* 
A donation has been received from 
Jerry Harris for the Good Health & 
Speedy Recovery of Ralph H. 
Weintraub. May He Have A 
Refuah Shlayma. 

********************* 
 
 

 

 

We remember those who have departed during the    
past year, whose names are inscribed on the memorial 

plaques in the Steinman Chapel and in the Sanctuary, 

and /or in our Hearts. 

David Breverman  Lillian Maybloom 

Adele Garrett   Seena Navsky 

Dr. Seymour Gluck  Ruben Ortiz 

Dr. William Guralnick Greg Polin 

Josef Kamienny  Molly Rosenthal 

Minna Kaye   Douglas Sheppard 

Maria Lazar   Sylvia Taxy 

Sarah Lederich  Hal Wingard 

David Leon   Dr. James Winsberg 

**********************
Lights will be kindled this week on the 
occasion of the Yahrtzeit: 
Harold Berman  David Goldenberg 

Morris Glickstein  Samuel Marks 

Mary Brown   Louis Morse 

Sam Gottlieb   Rose Gilson 

David Cabin   Rose Newman 

Naomi Cohn   Rachel Willens 

Felix Fialkoff   Nathan Finkel 

Hattie Nyrin   Ray Morse 

Zama Bokelman  Max Newberger 

********************** 

OTHER YAHRTZEITS: 

Charles Sandler  Max Merchasin 

Rae Addison   Dr. Robert Weiss 

********************** 

 
Ralph & Lynne Sturt Weintraub have given a 

donation in memory of Greg Polin. Ralph & 

lynne extend their heartfelt condolences to the 

Polin & White Families on the loss of their 

beloved Son, Hausband, Father, Brother, 

Uncle, & Kin, Greg Polin. He Leaves a 

Tremendous Void in the Lives of All Those 

Who Knew and Loved Him.May God Give 
EXTRA STRENGTH to the Family & 

Friends. May His Soul Be Bound Up in the 

Bonds of Eternal Life. May His Memory 

Always Be For A Blessing. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Our continued Thoughts and Prayers go out to 

Dr. Edward J. Hollander, Fanny Harris, Lainee 

Ellman, Frances & Arthur Rosen, Ralph H. 

Weintraub, David Moss, Dr. Camelia Habib 

Isaac,  Florence Chest, Beverly Setser, Rose 

Rockmaker, Grace & Nat Peshkin, John & 

Marjory Beber, Marlene Kamienny, Dr. Jim & 

Gabby Reitzel and family, Pastor Charles Price, 

Debbie White, Beki White, Seth White, Joe White, 

and Esperanza Puente.  May they continue on 

the Road to Recovery.  May they all have a 

Refuah Shlayma.  GET WELL SOON, SOONER 

YET. 

****************** 

Tribute Cards 
You can remember your loved ones with tribute 

cards for all occasions:  Births, Birthdays, 

Weddings, Anniversaries, Get Wells, 

Retirements, and Condolences, etc., etc. 

Remember besides giving a donation in honor of, 

in memory of, or for the good health of someone 

you know or love, you will also be helping out 

the Temple with your contributions. Please call  

Marion Sheppard with your tribute wishes at her 

home, (323) 938 1334. She will be assisted by 

 Lainee Ellman. 

****************** 

Suggestions are Always Welcomed and 

Appreciated for new ideas, for events, and other 

special functions at the Temple.  Please Call 

Lynne at 323/938-4489 323/939-8444 or email 

her at: 71742.2262@compuserve.com 

****************** 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We would like to thank Cantor Janis Guralnick 

for her help when Rabbi was not feeling good. 

Thank you Cantor. 

 

********************** 

We would like to thank David Nusbaum  

For stepping in as our Acting Cantor when the 

Cantor was not available. Thank you David. 

********************** 

We are wishing Rabbi 

Tenenbaum & the 

entire congregation 

Continued Good Health. 
 

********************** 

 

The US Census Bureau is now recruiting  

people for part-time and full-time jobs. 

Salaries range from $12.75 to $20.00 an hour. 

If you are interested please call: 

                     

                        866-861-2010  

    or log on to www.2010censusjobs.gov 

 

Please pass this information on to your friends 

or anyone who is in need of work. 
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http://www.2010censusjobs.gov/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    

                          

 

                  

 

 

                            

 

 
  

 
 

       

   
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            
      
 

 

 

                              

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


